
CENTRAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE 
 

WHEELCHAIR LIFT REPLACEMENT 
 

 COLUMBUS CAMPUS 
 

 
This project consists of replacing the current lift, originally put in place in 1998.  The current 
electronic and mechanical components are no longer reliable.  This unit is not ADA compliant 
for residents.  The new unit will be ADA compliant and have a 550lb capacity, with call/send 
availability at the top and bottom landings.  The new unit will have a standard 2-year warranty 
plus a 1-year service program.   
 
 
The college requested bids from three vendors for bids on this project. They are as follows: 
 
  Access Elevator Inc    $35,306.00 
   

KONE Americas    Declined to bid 
   

TK Elevators     No bid received  
 
 
    
The College President recommends accepting the bid from Access Elevator, Inc. of Omaha, 
Nebraska, of $35,306.00.  Access Elevator will provide labor and disposal of the current unit, 
followed by the installation of a new unit for residents at the Columbus Campus. 


